	FACILITATING COORDINATION IN AGRICULTURAL EDUCATION

	District I Agricultural Education Program Advisor - Aaron Leary

	SUMMARY OF January, 2009 ACTIVITIES 

	

	I. On Site Technical Assistance  --  9 Schools  2 Principals  1 Superintendents

	

	Alwood                                                            Dunlap                                          Knoxville (S)
Byron                                                              Forreston (P)                                Stark County (P)
Chadwick-Milledgeville                                   Galva                                            Williamsfield



	

	II. On Site Technical Assistance -- Ag. Literacy Coordinator -- 0

	

	III. Workshops/In-Services/Presentations Conducted -- 

	

	· Section 1 SAE Workshop – Highland Community College – Freeport, IL

	

	IV. Meetings/Conventions/Conferences Attended -- 

	

	· Section 1 Winter IAVAT Meeting – Highland Community College – Freeport, IL
· Elite Conference – Weihndorf Ag Complex – Joliet, IL

· Website Conference Call (2)

· Section 4 Winter IAVAT Meeting – Aledo High School – Aledo, IL

· Section 3 Winter IAVAT Meeting – Orion High School – Orion, IL

· FCAE Staff Meeting – Illinois FFA Center – Springfield, IL

· Illinois FFA Alumni Conference – Northfield Inn & Suites – Springfield, IL

	

	V.  Other Activities -- 

	

	· Organized office and office materials 

· Other various Office Duties

· Completed state monthly reports

· Developed and posted List-serve emails
· Organized and sorted school files
· Returned emails, phone calls and other office correspondence

· Prepared Section Winter meeting Agenda and Packet

· Continued work on Website Redesign Project

· Began work on Student Roster forms and data entry

	

	VI.  Miles Traveled  -- 2472

	

	VII. Comments/Observations --

	

	After looking at last year’s monthly report, it looks like nothing has changed…SAE’s are still the talk and still broken! The Website project is progressing nicely and so is work with Rock Island for an Ag Program next school year. I am looking forward to getting their administrators to the MANRRS Conference in March.


